

Reception Newsletter Spring Half Term 2



This Half Term

This half term we are focusing on our topic of 'Do Cows Drink Milk?' and thinking about Spring. Further into the half term we will cover the Easter Story.

Are you ready for school?

PE kit for sessions on a Wednesday (to be taken home at end of half term)

Children need to have plimsolls for inside and appropriate trainers for sessions outside.

Reading For The Stars

Please try to read with your child every day and make a note of this in their reading record.

Please ensure your child brings their book bag and reading record everyday so we can update this and move them on closer to the sun!

School Uniform

Children need to wear white polo shirt, green school jumper, black trousers/skirt etc. with suitable black school footwear (not plimsolls).

Please encourage and support your children in their independence with zipping their coats and putting on other items of clothing.



Date for the diary

w.c Monday 11th March 2019 British Science Week

> Friday 15th March 2019 Red Nose Day

Wednesday 20th March 2019 Class trip to Tweddle Farm

Wednesday 3rd April 2019

Messy Play with Parents (Letter to follow)

Home Learning

We are challenging the children to confidently and consistently be able to:

Write their first name with correct formation and when secure with this move on to their second name.

Write the numbers 0-20 in order with correct formation and to be able to recognise these.

Look out for the Phonics packs we will be sending home.

Thank you for your continued support.

Our Team

Teachers: Miss Beckwith Miss O'Keeffe Teaching Assistants: Mrs Brown Mrs Horner

